Hello NABS,
It’s amazing how much stress we go through on a daily basis. Between homework, note taking, tests, family, significant others where applicable, etc, the much-needed summer break seems so far away, but in fact, will be here before we know it. And thinking about it seems pointless because of what’s already on your plate. But what if you could have it taken care of and not have to think about it till you’re free, free, free? Perhaps your lovely membership committee can assist you in making your plans with this month’s conference call, in which we’ll be talking about the 2011 Youth Slam!, Treva Olivero will be on hand to talk about and answer questions about this exciting 5-day STEM academy for blind high school students taking place in Maryland this July.
Who: The Membership Committee of the National Association of Blind Students
What: Conference call on the 2011 Youth Slam
When: Sunday, February 20, 2011 at 7:00 PM ET
Where: (712) 775-7100, followed by access code 257963

Why: Because even if you’re not into science, technology, engineering or math, there’s something for everyone at Youth Slam!
Please spread the word and join us for an exciting call about a summer to look forward to (beach attire optional.) See you there.
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